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July 25, 2005 

Mr. Randy Schmaltz 
Environmental Supervisor 
Giant Refining Company 
P.O. Box 159 
Bloomfield, New Mexico 87413 

SUBJECT: DOCUMENT REVIEW FEE 

Mr. Ed Riege 
Environmental Superintendent 
Giant Refining Company 
Route 3, Box 7 
Gallup, New Mexico 87301 

RIVER TERRACE SHEET PILE AREA REMEDIATION SYSTEM 
VOLUNTARY CORRECTIVE MEASURES (VCM) WORK PLAN 
GIANT REFINING COMP ANY, BLOOMFIELD REFINERY 
RCRA PERMIT NO. NMD089416416 
HWB-GRCB-05-002 

Dear Mr. Schmaltz and Mr. Riege: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received Giant's documents titled 
Voluntary Corrective Measures Workplan River Terrace Sheet Pile Area (VCM Work Plan) 
dated May 24, 2005 and the Proposed Amendments to the VCM Work Plan dated July 15, 2005, 
submitted on behalf of Giant Refining Company, Bloomfield Refinery. The VCM Work Plan 
summarizes the proposed remediation activities at the River Terrace Sheet Pile Area to include 
bioventing well layout, river terrace groundwater conditions, bioveinging piping concept, and the 
design. NMED has accepted this document for technical review. An invoice for the document 
review will be sent to you under separate cover. Upon receipt of payment, NMED will initiate 
the technical review of the document in accordance with the timeline established in 
20.4.2.200.A(7) NMAC. 
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If payment is transmitted electronically, you must submit a letter to Mr. Bryon Pippin, Hazardous 
Waste Bureau at the address listed above, indicating the invoice number, payment amount, date 
of payment, and the assessed activity. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please call me at (505) 428-2545. 

Sincerely, 

Hope Monzeglio 
Project Leader 
Permits Management Program 

cc: D. Cobrain, NMED HWB 
B. Pippin, NMED HWB 

File: Reading File and GRCB 2005 File 


